
  
   

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

Please could we ask you to remind your sons about basic road safety? In particular, we are concerned 
about the distraction of mobile phones and other such devices. 
 
Thank you for reminding boys about the need to be fully alert when crossing roads. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Hilary Taylor (Head of Lower School) and Marie Jenner (Head of Middle School) 

 


